Ref. No.: MCHI/SEC/11-12/234
April 10, 2012

To,

Hon’ble Smt. Jayanti Natrajan

Union Minister for Environment and Forest
Government of India

Paryavaran Bhavan, CGO Complex,

Lodhi Road, New Delhi - 110003

Sub.: Request for an appointment.
Respected Madam,
Greetings from MCHI-CREDAL

MCHI-CREDALI has been following up with your office and Secretary MoEF,
Dr. T. Chatterjee, in reference to the slowdown in the approvals given by
environment department in Mumbai Metropolitan Region (MMR). Thereby
leading to credibility and financial losses to the developers, besides losses to
the Maharashtra exchequer.

Madam, we have requested the Chief Secretary of Govt. of Maharashtra to
accompany the delegation for the meeting. We are certain you will be able to
give us an early resolution to our predicament.

May we request an early date and look forward to hearing from you.
Thanking you in advance.

With respectful regards
For MCHI-CREDAI

Boman Irani
Hon. Secretary
Mobile No. 98210 33773

GG

To,

The Chief Secretary, Govt. of Maharashtra
The Secretary, MoEF, Gout. of India.



